
INVITATION TO PREQUALIFY 
 

PREQUALIFICATION OF GENERAL CONTRACTORS 
FOR 

PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
DEER CREST PUMP STATION AND TRANSMISSION LINE 

 
 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Park City Public Utilities Department is currently prequalifying 

contractors for the upcoming Deer Crest Pump Station and Transmission Line construction 

scheduled for 2018-2019. The project consists of the construction of a new 1,000 sf buried cast-

in-place concrete potable water pump station and the installation of 1,600 feet of new 16” 

diameter DR7 HDPE transmission pipeline aligned within an existing ski run located in Deer 

Valley Resort. 

 
The prequalification proposal requirements and a more detailed description of key elements of 

the project are described in the prequalification package. 
 

 
PROPOSALS DUE: 4:00 p.m. local time, Thursday, September 21, 2017, at the Park City 

Public Works Offices, Attn: Nick Graue, Public Utilities Engineer, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park 

City, Utah 84060. 

 
PROJECT NAME: DEER CREST PUMP STATION AND TRANSMISSION LINE 

 
REQUEST FOR PREQUALIFICATION PACKAGE AVAILABLE: Wednesday, August 23, 2017, 

by request via email to nick.graue@parkcity.org or at the Park City Public Works Office, 

1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060. 

 
PROJECT LOCATION: Park City, Utah 

OWNER: Park City Municipal Corporation, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah 84060 

CONTACT: Nick Graue, Public Utilities Engineer 

E-mail: nick.graue@parkcity.org 
 

 
Park City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. Furthermore, the City 

shall have the right to waive any informality or technicality in prequalification proposals 

received when in the best interest of the City. 
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